Meeting #2 Focus Question

1.  If your season was shortened (2 weeks, 4 weeks, etc..) are
there specific rule exceptions that might have to be made?

2. Start with the assumption that that State Championship date
will not change. What is the minimum amount of time that
you would need to get a team/individuals ready to compete?
Remember you will have to acclimate.

3.  What is your philosophy regarding shifting sport seasons as a
method to potentially ensure participation opportunities?
Moving later into the calendar or shifting to a different time
of year?




